O Sole Mio is partnering with Gelinas JHS to contribute
back to our wonderful community!

For every stamped receipt over $10,

O Sole Mio is going to donate $1 to
The Gelinas PTSA

O Sole Mio has provided us with a mailbox in our
Main Office. Simply ask for your receipt
to be stamped while you are at the
restaurant, then send it to school with your
student. At the end of the month, O Sole Mio will give us
a check as their way of thanking us for our continuous
support.

If there are any questions, please email Diana
Schwarzbard at dschwarzbard@gmail.com



